
Hinsdale Public Schools 
 

RELEASE – February 10, 2016 

 

The Hinsdale School District announces the upcoming school election to be held on May 2, 
2017.  Two trustee positions are up for election – this is a three year term.  These seats are 
currently held by Keith Beil and Mike Jones.   
 

To file for a seat on the Hinsdale School Board, contact Ernest Marinko, District Clerk for 
candidate forms.  The deadline to file is March 23, 2017. 
 


